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Points to Remember    No. 1.       06.09.24 

Follow us on X @WhitleySchool Subscribe to our YouTube 

DATES 

 

September 

Mon 23rd—3:20pm—Meet the teacher, Miss Baines 

Tues 24th—9am—Individual Photos  

Tues 24th—3:20pm—Meet the teacher, Mrs Downey 

Wed 25th—3:20pm—Meet the teacher, Miss Keegan & Mr David 

 

October 

Fri 25th—Break up for Half term Holiday 

 

November 

Mon 4th—School reopens for Autumn Term 2 

 

 

 

Meet the Teacher Meetings 

We invite you to meet your child’s teacher to discuss how 

best to support their learning this year. This meeting will 

cover our homework expectations and provide insight into 

the curriculum. Should you be unable to attend, presenta-

tions will be emailed to you. Strong home-school partner-

ships are crucial for your child’s success, and we value your 

involvement. 

Monday 23rd - 3.20 Miss Baines 

Tuesday 24th - 3.20 Mrs Downey 

Wednesday 25th - 3.20 Miss Keegan & Mr David 

 

Welcome to our new Reception Children 

We are immensely proud of our new Reception children for successfully completing their first week of school and settling 

in so admirably. It has been a delightful week, characterised by their enthusiasm and adaptability. The favourable weather 

has further enhanced their experience, allowing them to fully engage with our fabulous outdoor learning environment. 

Their curiosity and eagerness to explore have been truly commendable. We look forward to witnessing their continued 

growth and achievements as they embark on this exciting educational journey. Congratulations to each and every one of 

them for a splendid start!  

 

mailto:admin@whitley.cheshire.sch.uk
https://twitter.com/WhitleySchool
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCOEY-zDh5QBstC2exBNbnbw?pbjreload=10


In Reception and Key Stage 1, pupils are provided with fruit as a snack during playtime, in line with NHS guidance from 

'Change4Life,' which recommends snacks be kept under 100 calories. We advise that only one snack be brought for this period. 

Should a pupil bring an unhealthy snack, it will be returned to their bag to take home, with a fruit replacement offered. Estab-

lishing healthy eating habits is crucial for the children's well-being and development, and we appreciate your support in adhering 

to these guidelines. 

NEW FAMILIES!  

Friends of Whitley Lottery helps us raise much-

needed funds for school to help pay for Mathlet-

ics, coaches for trips, furniture etc.  

It costs just £8 a month for 2 draws a week. If 

your number pops up, you win £25. If there was 

no winner the week before you win, you’ll win 

£50!  

If you would like a number and to help support 

school, please contact Hayley Woodward on 

07740043151 or littlehayjay@gmail.com.  

Can you  Support the FoWS Lottery? 


